


Term 1
This term students were able to join several lunchtime clubs that were run by different members of staff.

Tuesday - Warhammer club - led by Graham
Wednesday - park club - led by Sam G and Graham
Thursday - crochet club - led by Sam M

ELC group students were learning about the structure and function of the heart and to enhance their learning, they
were able to participate in the science experiment ”The Dissection of Sheep’s Heart”.

Alto and Stratus class, as part of their Life and Living skills were asked to choose their own recipes, research and
purchase the ingredients needed and cook or bake their chosen meal.

Cumulus class had visited the school’s allotment area where they used several life and living skills such as drilling,
sawing, cutting trees and helping to build the shed. Well done, everyone.



Our Founder’s Day here at Blue Skies School is very important to us.

The Founder of our School, Fran Higgins (Mum to Lauren and Jo, the proprietors) sadly passed away in September
2011 from a heart related condition. For this reason we have decided to celebrate her birthday, 5th November in
school and at the same time raise money for the British Heart Foundation in her honour.

The whole day will be full of fun activities, with the option for students to make things, carry out sponsored events,
buy snacks and drinks and take part in some games as well as other activities. Students will need money with them
on the day if they wish to buy food/drinks, or take part in some of the games. There will be a sponsorship form for the
students to use so they will be able to ask friends/family to sponsor them if they wish to take part in a sponsored
activity. Students can wear something red on this day.


